
                               
 
1600 127

th
 Avenue NE 

Bellevue, WA 98005 
 
 
August 5, 2014 
 
 
John Lovick 
County Executive, Snohomish County 
3000 Rockefeller Ave. M/S 407 
Everett, WA 98201 

 
RE: Rabanco Ltd. / Lynnwood Disposal Tariff filing 
 
Dear Mr. Lovick, 
 
Enclosed please find a copy of the transmittal letter notifying the Washington Utilities & 
Transportation Commission (WUTC) of a proposed rate increase to recycling service in WUTC 
Tariff No. 4 for Rabanco Ltd, Certificate G-12, (dba Lynnwood Disposal). The service area of this 
company covers Snohomish County. The rate case recently submitted and effective as of 
7/1/2014 overrepresented the number of recycle only customers and the intention of this filing is 
to correct that. The rate for recycling service was $7.67 prior to the 7/1/14 rate case and was 
dropped by 14%. With the proposed rate recalculation the rate is expected to be $6.90 which is 
still a rate reduction of 10% from rates at the beginning of the year. 
 
 
 
If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Connor Vander Zalm 
Sr. Market Analyst 
Republic Services 
cvanderzalm@republicservices.com 
p. (425) 646-2426  
  


